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molly title
18 herrick st.
nashua, NH 03060

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The route along the interstate rights of way for this powert line is the appropriate solution. Shareholders
of the various out of state corporations who stand to reap increased profits at the expense of New
Hampshire's people and tourism industry should not have the clout they have. Northern Pass as it is
presently planned through pristine forest is a travesty for the New Hampshuire public and a naked
corporate power grab.

Sincerely,
molly title
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